
 

 

 

Cir.No.35/PS/INJ/C/2023-2024                      17th October, 2023      

 

Dear Parent, 

At Primrose Schools, we consider Annual Day celebrations as an opportunity for every student 

to bring out the hidden talent of the child in the areas of dance, drama, narration and 

collaboration. This provides an opportunity to learn new skills, to make new friends and to get 

introduce to new teachers who are not teaching their subject. Moreover, this opportunity 

gives the child a grand stage to perform which eliminates the fear of stage in them. Primrose 

Schools takes pride to give this opportunity to almost every child in the school. Annual day for 

the first time in Primrose Schools is split into four themes to enable 95% of children to 

participate.  The school takes lot of effort and time to imbibe values to respect our country, 

freedom fighters, and to know our history and good ethics from our Puranas.  

Essentially participating in Annual Day is a good learning for your child. Please understand that 

our teachers and life coaches teach dance, drama and to enable the children to speak boldly 

on stage. Nowhere you will be able to get this kind of experience for your child. Please 

encourage them to participate and request you to provide necessary support. 

We understand that for some important reasons you decide that your child will not participate 

in the annual day, however, the school will not declare holiday for the non-participants. We 

believe that the children, though non-participants, can learn by observing the mock and being 

with their peers. If any child is not coming to school, we will mark them as absent.   

From now on, please send only lunch and snacks for them while coming to school. We thank 

every parent who is stretching to ensure that your child is participating in Annual day. We 

appreciate your commitment and we thank you for helping us to bring the best out of your 

child.  

 

Thanks & Regards 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


